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Jack Horst Elected 

 At the Special Election held on February 18th, Jack Horst was 

elected to fill the unexpired term of Mark Johnston who resigned due 

to health issues and family obligations. Mark has been an integral 

member of the Board for over two years and we all sincerely 

appreciate his contribution over that time period.   

 Jack has served on the Board in the past and brings a wealth of 

history with him. Please help us welcome him back as an active 

member. 

Winter Residents 

 Although we have been extremely fortunate this year in not 

experiencing heavy snowfall, winter residents are asked not to use 

rock salt to remove ice from entryways or sidewalks. Please contact 

the office and we can supply a quantity of approved “ice melt” for 

resident use. Regular salt will damage the concrete. 

Recyclables 

 Residents are reminded that all recyclables, such as cans, 

glass, newspapers and plastics should be left in the recycling room in 

the Pool Building. Regular garbage and cardboard should be taken to 

the dumpster. 

Meeting Dates Set for Next Three Months 

 Board Meeting dates have been set for the next three months. 

All meetings will be held at 9:00 a.m., in the Office on the 4th 

Saturday of the month. Mark your calendar for March, 24th, April 

28th and May 26th. 
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